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5th July 2019 

 

 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

RE. MAY 2020 BANK HOLIDAY– CHANGES TO NON-PUPIL DAYS 2019/20 

 

At the beginning of June, it was announced that next year's early May bank holiday (originally on Monday 

4th May) will be moved back by four days to Friday 8th May 2020 for the whole of the UK, to coincide 

with the 75th anniversary of VE Day. 

 

The Trust appreciates that many of you may have made arrangements prior to this announcement. To 
accommodate this, the following changes have been made to the term dates for 2019/20: 

 

• 22nd July 2020 will now be a normal school day  

• 4th May 2020 will be a non-pupil day 

• All schools will be closed for the Bank Holiday on Friday 8th May 2020 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Mrs Alison Nettleship 

Chief Executive Officer 

Discovery Multi Academy Trust 

 
 

 


